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DRIVING, PARKING AND DROP OFF/PICK UP POLICY
Students are not allowed to park in the ATC parking lot, except under special circumstances and prior permission is required.  All students are required to enter and exit through the main high school doors.  Students must also check in and out at the high school office. There are no student drop-offs or pick-ups outside of the ATC building, due to limited parking and driving area and student safety considerations.
Thank you 

Melanie Jamison, Principal
Clark County Area Technology Center

NAME OF STUDENT:_____________________________________________
SIGNATURE OF PARENT/GUARDIAN:________________________________


